
  Parent Protect - Internet Safety
Keeping children safe online -

NSPCC
Keep Children Safe Online -

Internet  Matters

Some useful parent links to help
keep our children safe online.Shrek the musical

CHAMPION MOMENTS 

Shrek the musicalShrek the musical

Dear Friends and Families of Hempstalls,
We have had such a wonderful start to the school
year, and I would like to thank everyone who has
been involved in making it so special.

A big thank you to all who attended the Harvest
Festival at St Michael’s Church—the children were
brilliant! We also appreciate the parents and carers
who joined us for the Year 1 phonics workshop and
performances.

Well done to our cross-country team this week, and
a special congratulations to our Year 5/6 football
team for winning the Newcastle Schools
Tournament! What an achievement!

Thank you for supporting the PSFA disco this week.
Today, we celebrated a Spooktacular day as a post-
Ofsted treat, and the children all had a fantastic time.

Wishing everyone a lovely half-term break. We look
forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, 5th November.

Best wishes,
Miss A Bell 

Attendance and
punctuality 

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk

www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.

01782 950082

25TH OCTOBER 2024

TERM DATES

Be at school every
day and on time! 

Please be respectful to our local neighborhoods when parking around the school area,
please do not block driveways. No dogs allowed on school grounds. 

Friday 25th October 2024 -
School closes for half term

Tuesday 5th November 2024 -
School reopens 

Friday 20th December 2024 -
School closes for Christmas
Tuesday 7th January 2025 -

School reopens

AUTUMNN TERM 2024



RB -  Mabel
RMC - Freya

1E - Isaac
1T - Hunter
2H - Byron
2M -  Cezar

3C - Isabelle
Class Attendance

Please be respectful to our local neighborhoods when parking around the school area, please
do not block driveways. No dogs allowed on school grounds. 

100% Attendance

1E -   Lilly
1T -  Alexandra

KS2
1E - Riley & Ruby, 2H - Macie, 2M - Ava

2H -   Kasey
2M -  Tobias

3C -    Bobbie
3MP -  Nicole

4B -   Oliver M
4K -  Arlo

3C - Albie, 3MP - Maahirah, 4B - Xander & Chloe, 4K - Liara, 5P - Alice, 6P -
Kourtney, 6R - Cathryn

Good to Be Green

Reception & KS1

Reception & KS1 -  Theo  (2H) KS2 - Cara (6P)

3MP - Rory
4B - Oliver R

4K -  Ruby Mai 
5P - Kaan

5T - Willow
6P - Aidan
6R - Irene

Congratulations to all the Good to Be Green and 100%
attendance winners this week

5P - Harrison
5T -  Virat

Hempstalls Primary
School
Mondays & Tuesdays
7pm
Class fee £5

A dance/fitness Zumba programme for those
who prefer a lower impact workout. No booking
required, just turn up at the door and join in
with a super friendly group of ladies. 
For more information, contact Jennie on
07921820823

AWARDJACKSON 5

CHAMPION AWARD GOOD TO BE GREEN & ATTENDANCE

6P -  Riley
6R -  Zakk

1T

Only water please
in your child’s

water bottle

WATER
BOTTLES

THANK YOU TO ALL THE CHILDREN WHO
CAME ALONG TO THE DISCO, WE HOPE

EVERYONE ENJOYED IT. THE TOTAL
RAISED WAS £565. THIS WILL BE USED

TO SUPPORT THE RUNNING OF THE
SCHOOL MINIBUS, THIS HELPS ALL OUR

CHILDREN TO EXPERIENCE LOTS OF
ACTIVITIES AND TAKE PART IN TRIPS

OUTSIDE SCHOOL.

PSFA DISCO

WEEK 1




